
 
 
 
 
Vision:  "Inspiring life-long learning in every Viking." 
 
Mission:  "The mission of Voyager Academy is to provide students in kindergarten through grade twelve 
an academically challenging and supportive learning environment.  Staff utilizes experiential and 
traditional learning strategies so that students become responsible, engaged, and innovative members 
of society." 
 
Values:   
Confidence:  Trusting in your own ability and being willing to take academic risks. 
Curiosity:  Eager to investigate and learn about the world around us. 
Empathy:  Being aware of and respecting another person’s feelings, experiences, and differences. 
Reflection:  Using past experiences to guide future learning and decision making.  
Integrity:  Doing the right thing and standing strong in what you believe 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Congratulations to Voyager's High School Music students!!! 
 
They travelled to Tennessee this past weekend to compete in "Heart of America-Nashville" Competition 
and brought home several awards!! 
 
The entire HS Chorus won 2nd runner up in Concert Choir Division!  
And, Bull City Lights won 1st runner up in Open Division Show Choir!! 
To place in TWO separate divisions in only their 2nd year competing at the National level is quite an 
accomplishment!  
 
Kudos to Here Comes Treble, Bull City Lights, the HS Instrumental students, & their directors for all their 
hard work: 
Jenny Hobgood, Choral Director 
Max Puhala, Instrumental Director 
Ginna Wootton, Choreographer. 
 
WAY TO GO VIkings!!! 
 
Also, while in Nashville, they also had the opportunity to co-write & record a song at the Country Music 
Hall of Fame with award-winning songwriter, James Dean Hicks! Click here to listen to "We're Lovin' 
Nashville!" 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B9eHyhEcUlDOUzM1dXg0QTdodEE/view?usp=sharing


 
The cookbooks are here! The cookbooks are here! 
The first edition of the Voyager Academy Family Cookbook has arrived, and it looks amazing!  The price 
for each cookbook is $15 and includes 250 recipes, as well as artwork from Voyager students and staff. 
Please use the following instructions to purchase a Voyager Academy Family Cookbook through 
ORGSonline.com.  Multiple copies may be purchased. Once payment has been received, your 
cookbook(s) will be delivered to your student's classroom. If you have any questions or special 
instructions please feel free to contact Kylie Koerner directly at kkoerner@voyageracademy.net. Thank 
you for supporting VAHS Culinary Arts! 
If you pre-ordered a cookbook, it will be delivered once payment is received. 
NEW USER: 
1.     Please visit the following site: 
http://www.orgsonline.com/ 
2.     On the left side, click “Create New Account” 
3.     Enter the information needed including the school code: 375VASNC 
4.     Create your password and get logged in. 
5.     Once you are logged in, please select the “Form Builder” tab to purchase a cookbook. Scroll to the 
bottom, and select “Voyager Academy Cookbook”. 
6.     At this point it will walk you through the process and when all orders are submitted, the total 
amount due for your family is listed under the CURRENT BALANCE.  After all orders have been 
submitted, select the PAY NOW button to submit your online payment.  (The PAY NOW button appears 
below the CURRENT BALANCE amount shown on your account’s main page.)  Follow the on-screen 
prompts to complete and submit your payment. 
EXISTING ACCOUNT: 
1.     Please visit the following site: 
http://www.orgsonline.com/ 
2.     On the left side, sign in 
3.     Once you are logged in, please select the “Form Builder” tab to purchase a cookbook. Scroll to the 
bottom, and select “Voyager Academy Cookbook”. 
4.     At this point it will walk you through the process and when all orders are submitted, the total 
amount due for your family is listed under the CURRENT BALANCE.  After all orders have been 
submitted, select the PAY NOW button to submit your online payment.  (The PAY NOW button appears 
below the CURRENT BALANCE amount shown on your account’s main page.)  Follow the on-screen 
prompts to complete and submit your payment. 
 
 
 
It was a very busy week on campus as always with athletics, arts and academics in full swing! Thanks to 
those parents who submitting a response on our parent survey. Please take the following very short 
survey so we can continue to improve our Aftercare program as 
well.   https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PTC85VN  If you don’t use early or aftercare, you can let us 
know why in this survey too! 
 
The Voyager Academy Board of Directors application period is now open. If you or someone you know is 
interested in serving on our Board, please complete the attached application and submit with a resume 
to jlucas@voyageracademy.net.  We are looking for community members to fill the June 2017 vacancies 
so please pass this on to friends or family. Applicants with a Finance background is preferred! 
 

mailto:kkoerner@voyageracademy.net
http://www.orgsonline.com/
http://www.orgsonline.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PTC85VN
mailto:jlucas@voyageracademy.net


 
JUST TRYAN IT Kids Triathlon: Swim, bike, and run for a great cause! JUST TRYAN IT financially supports 
families fighting childhood cancer in the Triangle area. May 21 at Chapel Hill Country Club, for all 

abilities, ages 6-16. Register TODAY! In 2016, over 200 students participated and helped raise 

$80,000+. Volunteers needed. Watch this short video or visit our website for more information.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Jennifer Lucas, M.ED. 
Managing Director 
Voyager Academy, A K-12 Charter School 
“Integrity is the consistency between what we say and what we do” 
 
 
 
PTO Update: 
 
 
Wednesday, April 12: The Future of PTO Planning Forum 
6:00 pm, MS Art Room 
The PTO has adopted a new direction to work to build meaningful Tradition, School Community and 
Spirit. PTO members and non-members will want to attend this brief meeting. (Hint! There is a chick-fil-a 
incentive for those that attend in person!)  
 
Wednesday, April 12: Kids & Technology Forum 
6:30 pm, MS Art Room 
Are you having issues with your kids on the internet or on their cell phones? Do you know how to 
properly monitor your kids electronic devices to keep them safe and you sane? Please come out to hear a 

fellow Voyager mom teach on these issues and share her research on some apps and other strategies to 

help parents protect our children in our hyper-connected world. 
 
Friday, May 5: Spring Fling  
5 pm - 8 pm, Voyager Campus 
Food trucks! Vendors! Silent Auction! Raffles! Inflatables! and more!!! We can't wait to see all of our 
Viking Families there! More information can be found at our Spring Fling Website.  
 
Spring Fling Volunteers Needed 
We need volunteers to help make this night a success for everyone. There are opportunities to help 
before the event and the night of. Volunteer shifts are short, ensuring you have ample time to enjoy the 
event with your family too. Sign Up Here. 
 
Call for Spring Fling Donations 
 
Do you have something you would like to contribute to our auction and raffle items? PTO is still 
accepting donations, and donations are tax deductible. Please email us at pto@voyageracademy.net if 
you would like to contribute. Thank you in advance!  

https://donate.justtryanit.com/racenc17
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=erZLX7BoEdQ
http://www.justtryanit.com/
http://pto.voyageracademy.net/home/pto-announcements/april126pmptofutureplanningforum
http://pto.voyageracademy.net/home/pto-announcements/april12630pm-kidsandtechnologyforum
https://sites.google.com/voyageracademy.net/pto-spring-fling/
https://sites.google.com/voyageracademy.net/pto-spring-fling/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49aaa72daaf58-spring
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49aaa72daaf58-spring
mailto:pto@voyageracademy.net
mailto:pto@voyageracademy.net
mailto:pto@voyageracademy.net


 
VAHS Clothing Drive at Spring Fling 
Spring Cleaning? Save your Clothing Donations for Spring Fling!! 
VAHS Students are sponsoring a clothing drive to benefit those affected by poverty and homelessness in 
our community. Please bring donations such as clothes, detergent, and hygiene products to Spring Fling 
and donate them at the VAHS Clothing Drive Tables! 
 
Upcoming Hospitality Dates 
Elementary School: April 27 (hospitality breakfast), May 15 (lunch) 
Middle School: April 11 & May 9 (lunches) 
High School: May 8 (lunches) 
 
Contact Voyager PTO 
pto@voyageracademy.net 
http://pto.voyageracademy.net 
Voyager PTO on Facebook 
 
 
Athletics Update: 
 
 
UPCOMING ATHLETIC EVENTS 
Please mark your calendars for the following events: 
Voyager Academy Annual Golf  Tournament--Saturday, May 6th  
This will take place at Hillandale Golf Course 
Voyager Academy Car Wash and Yard Sale--Saturday, April 8th 
This will take place at Voyager Academy; we NEED donations for yard sale items and parent volunteers 
for the day.  
. 
.  
MS BASKETBALL CAMP 
The MS basketball camp for rising 5th-9th graders will be July 24-28 from 530-830pm. Registration is 
now open at the summer camps section of the Voyager Academy website. Participation will be limited 
to the first 40 registered. 
 
 
High School 
Baseball 
Monday (4/10) - Thursday (4/13) Varsity Baseball Immersion in South Carolina at A C Flora High School  
 
Golf 
Monday 4-10-17 Voyager Academy at East Wake High School 3:00pm 
 
Women's Soccer 
Monday 4-10-17 Woods Charter School at Voyager Academy 6:00pm 
Tuesday 4-11-17 East Wake High School at Voyager Academy 6:00pm 
 
Softball 

https://www.facebook.com/voyager.boxtopsnsuch/photos/a.368692349900332.1073741827.368687316567502/951364611633100/?type=3&theater
http://pto.voyageracademy.net/calendar
http://pto.voyageracademy.net/
mailto:pto@voyageracademy.net
http://pto.voyageracademy.net/
https://www.facebook.com/voyager.boxtopsnsuch


Tuesday 4-11-17 East Wake High School at Voyager Academy 6:00pm 
 
Tennis 
Thursday 4-13-17 Voyager Academy at Franklin Academy 4:00pm 
 
Lacrosse 
Tuesday 4-11-17 Voyager Academy at Cedar Ridge High School 6:00pm 
 
 
 
Middle School 
Baseball 
No events this week. 
 
Golf 
No events this week. 
 
Girls Soccer 
Tuesday 4-11-17 Voyager Academy at Kestrel Heights School 3:30pm 
 
Softball 
Monday 4-10-17 Voyager Academy at East Wake Academy 4:00p  
 
Tennis 
Tuesday 4-11-17 OPEN DATE 4:00pm 
 
All Schedules, venues, directions and release times for contest are available on the athletic website.  
Please see website for this information 
 
 
Supporters  
 
Voyager Families we ask that you continue to support those that support our athletic programs.  The 
companies below have made huge contributions to allow our student-athletes the opportunity to 
participate in educational driven athletics: 
 
North Durham Orthodontics- Who reminds us that a smile is always in style 
Emerge- who work hard to keep our athletes on the court and fields 
The Law Offices of Shelley Campen Brown - there to assist you with any of your legal needs and offering 
specials to Voyager Families 
Roxboro Road Chick-Fil-A who helps us feed the fire and can provide catering for any of your gatherings 
Upchurch Drugs and Gift Shoppe – there to help with all your medication, or optical needs while 
providing a place to find a perfect gift to just show someone you care. 
Rick Hendricks Chevrolet – Partnering with our Athletic Programs as our title sponsor for our 2016 Golf 
Tournament 
Rasberry Maintenance – Providing quality service for of your commercial or residential cleaning and 
landscaping needs 
West and Woodall- Providing for your  real estate needs from Hyco and Mayo Lakes to Raleigh, Durham. 



Please contact them at (919)382-2000 
Andy Jones State Farm- Providing solutions to all of your insurance needs 
 
 
Elementary Update: 
 
We had a terrific time at our Third Annual Science Night.  Thank you to Marissa Hartzler, Ashleigh Eisch, 
Katie Majewski, the many VAES staff members, parents, and Duke Professor, Dr. Ken Lyle, and his 
students for volunteering to make our Science Night a success!!   

  
 

  



   
 

First, UNC won the contest for favorite basketball team in Pennies for Patients!  YAY!!!   

Of course, they are the National Champions!!!  If there are any parents willing to come in next week and 

help us count the change (this might be a trip to the State Employees Credit Union to use their coin 

machine), we would truly appreciate your help.  Please email me if you can volunteer!!  

 
We are in the process of counting the money from our Pennies for Patients campaign.  As soon as we 
have a final total, we will share that with you.  We truly appreciate your support of the Leukemia & 
Lymphoma Society as they try to eliminate blood cancers forever. Thank you so much for helping and 
encouraging your child to participate in Pennies for Patients. Be sure to tell your child how proud you 

are of him or her for making a difference for the thousands of children and adults battling blood 
cancers!  Want to get more involved?  Now that you’ve joined the fight against blood cancers, why stop 
now? There are many ways you can become more involved and continue making a difference. To find 
out more, go to www.lls.org. Then click on the “How to Help” button at the top.  The money your child 
collected during Pennies for Patients helps the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society provide a wide array of 
resources to help those affected by blood cancers. If you know someone who has been recently 

diagnosed or is dealing with treatment or diagnosis challenges, LLS funds the Patti Robinson Kaufmann 
First Connection Program, which connects patients and their loved ones with someone who has been 
through a similar diagnosis. For more information, click here.  Thanks again for your help with Pennies 
for Patients. We could not have done it without you! 
I hope everyone has a great weekend! 
Leslie 
 
VAES LOST & FOUND: 
We continue to have a VERY large amount of clothes, jackets, lunchboxes, water bottles, etc. in our Lost 

http://links.leukemia-lymphoma.mkt7024.com/ctt?kn=1&ms=Mjg0ODkwMzUS1&r=NDcwMTk0NDQ0MDk5S0&b=0&j=MTAyMDMwMDQxOAS2&mt=1&rt=0
http://links.leukemia-lymphoma.mkt7024.com/ctt?kn=2&ms=Mjg0ODkwMzUS1&r=NDcwMTk0NDQ0MDk5S0&b=0&j=MTAyMDMwMDQxOAS2&mt=1&rt=0


& Found.  Please check to see if your child is missing an item and if they are missing something, it is 
quite likely in our Lost & Found!!  All items that are not claimed by Wednesday, April 12 (before Spring 
Break), will be donated to charity.  PLEASE COME AND SEE IF YOUR CHILD IS MISSING AN ITEM!! 

 VAES Lost & Found 
 
VAES Field Day: 
Due to the rainy weather, our VAES Field Day has been postponed to Friday, April 28.  We need parent 
volunteers to help run the activity stations and to make our field day a success!!  Please sign-up to help 
the Kindergarten and First Graders in the morning (8:30 – 11:00) or the Second and Third Graders (11:30 
– 2:00) in the afternoon on Friday April 7, 2017.  Here is the Sign-up 
link: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a4ae28a5f49-vaelementary 
     
IMPORTANT DATES: 
Wednesday, April 13 @ 9:30 AM:  3rd Grade Durham Project Celebration 
Thursday, April 13 @ 11:00 AM:  2nd Grade Weather Project Celebration 
Thursday, April 13 @ 1:00 PM:  First Grade Holidays Past and Present and Earth Day Project Celebration 
Friday, April 14 ς Friday, April 21:  Spring Break 
Friday, April 28:  VAES Field Day 
Thursday, May 10 and Friday, May 11:  Third Grade EOG’s 
Tuesday, May 23 @ 11:00 AM:  Kindergarten Seeds Project Celebration 
Thursday, May 25 & Friday, May 26:  Rising Kindergarten Assessments 
 
 
Middle School Update: 
 
Hello Voyager Middle School Families, 
Thursday night was an amazing night at Voyager Middle School!  It was opening night for our musical, 
The Little Mermaid Jr. The gym was full of parents, friends, grandparents, and teachers.  It was 
obvious the musical was a big hit as families and friends could not stop talking about the different 
scenes and characters.  Many students had their picture taken with cast members.  I am so proud of 
our students and the directors, Mrs. Thompson and Ms. Wicker.  Hats off to all! 
 
Many benchmarks have been administered this week.  The majority of our students have put forth 
much effort and used their math and Language Arts strategies.  The reports we receive will be 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a4ae28a5f49-vaelementary


reviewed by the teachers to determine the areas that need extra attention before the EOGs. 
 
Our sixth graders have been working on their garden.  Much work was done prior to the building of 
the garden boxes.  The students wrote letters to many businesses sharing their project needs.  We feel 
very fortunate that we had many items donated including soil, lumber, plants, and labor. Many 
parents spent time building, unloading soil, and helping students with the planting process.  We 
certainly appreciate all that the parents and local businesses did to make the garden project a success. 
                                                  

 
 
 
 
NEWSFLASH 1!!!  Pennies for Patients----thanks to all of you who participated in Pennies for Patients!  



We collected $791!   
                                    
NEWSFLASH 2!!!  Our Spring Sports are in full swing ς baseball, softball, soccer, tennis, and golf! I am 
so proud of the way our student athletes represent Voyager on and off the field! 
 
NEWSFLASH 3!!!  The 8th grade Semi-Formal will be held on April 29 from 6:00-8:00 pm. Parents if you 
have not signed up for a job, please do so.  The link is 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a44afa82aa4ff2-8thgrade. 
 
NEWSFLASH 4!!!  The Little Mermaid is here! Show dates are April 7 and 8. Show time is 7:00 in the 
MS gym.  You may even have your picture taken with cast members with this as you background. 
 

                           
 
 
NEWSFLASH 5!!!  Our next VAMS hospitality luncheon is next Tuesday, April 11. We are still in need 
of a few items. Please see the sign up and help out if you can. 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0949a8ae2a1-vams21 
 
Thanks for all you do to support your child!  We appreciate each of you! 
Gwen Johnson       gjohnson@voyageracademy.net 

Principal 

Voyager Middle School 
 
 
High School Update: 
 
 
Senior  Picture Day Monday April 10 
A photographer from Strawbridge Studios will be on campus to take pictures of students wearing their 
caps and gowns on Monday morning, 4/10/17. Information packets will be distributed to students 
during Advisory Period on Monday, April 3.  Each envelope provided will include a code to be used for 
their online ordering option. Our school receives a percentage of all packages sold.  
 
http://www.strawbridge.net/      
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a44afa82aa4ff2-8thgrade
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0949a8ae2a1-vams21
mailto:gjohnson@voyageracademy.net
http://www.strawbridge.net/


Advanced Placement Review Sessions 
VAHS offers Advanced Placement review sessions for those students who are taking an AP exam this 
Spring. Please click here to get the page on the VAHS website where you can download the AP Exam 

Review Sessions schedule.   
 
The VAHS Prom 
The VAHS prom is almost upon us!  Here are the details 
When:  Saturday, May 20th 
             8 pm-12 am 
Where:  Umstead Pines at Willowhaven 
Theme:  Starry Night 
Tickets:  3/6-3/31:  $45-Single, $80-Couple 
             4/1-4/30:  $50-Single, $90-Couple 
              After 4/30:  $60-Single, $100-Couple 
Tickets will be sold during lunch by Mrs. Nguyen's room.  Those who purchase tickets during March will 
be entered into a raffle to win $45 back.  Winner will be announced on March 31st. 
 
Parents who wish to help out, please contact Yen Nguyen (ynguyen@voyageracademy.net) or Amanda 
Shaw (ashaw@voyageracademy.net) 
 
Thank you!! 
 
A Yard Sale and a Car Wash 
The Athletic Department will be having a Yard Sale and Car Wash on April 8, 2017.  We are asking for 
donations from anyone and everyone who may have items that are taking up room in your house.  If you 
have items that you would like to donate to our yard sale, please contact Amanda Shaw at 
ashaw@voyageracademy.net  We will make arrangements to get the item or items from you. 
 
FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) 
FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) Meets every Friday, after school, from 3:50-4:50 pm in Room 
D124. No need to be a Christian, nor an Athlete :)  All are welcome! 
 
Help Needed In Personal Finance Class 
Help Needed for upcoming Interview Project at the High School, Tuesday, April 11th 
The project will give all of Mr. Baker's Personal Finance students the chance to participate in a job 
interview. Ideal helpers would be actual employers who might be interested in hiring a high schooler, 
but any adult with interviewing experience or just the free time to help us would be appreciated! Any 
adults in the Voyager Family who would be willing and able to help with this Interview Project, please 
contact Mr. Baker at dbaker@voyageracademy.net.  
 
Coach Huff's Viking Hoop Camp 
Viking Hoop Camp will be taking place June 12-15 and June 19-22 under the direction of Voyager Head 
Coach Mike Huff.  This is the fifth consecutive summer for this camp where boys and girls in grade 3-8 
learn basketball skills and play games in a positive, fun environment.  There are morning and afternoon 
sessions, with a discount for those who sign up for both. Varsity basketball players serve as the camp 
counselors.  Viking Hoop Camp is open to both Voyager and non-Voyager students.  See our brochure at 
http://voyageracademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/basketball-Camp-brochure-2017.pdf.  Register 
online today! 

http://voyageracademy.net/vahstesting/?preview_id=2473&preview_nonce=ee4800191f&_thumbnail_id=-1&preview=true
http://voyageracademy.net/vahstesting/?preview_id=2473&preview_nonce=ee4800191f&_thumbnail_id=-1&preview=true
mailto:ynguyen@voyageracademy.net
mailto:ashaw@voyageracademy.net
mailto:ashaw@voyageracademy.net
mailto:dbaker@voyageracademy.net
http://voyageracademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/basketball-Camp-brochure-2017.pdf


 
Freshment Project SERVE 
Freshmen Project Serve will be hosting a benefit concert on April 13th from 4:30-6:00pm in the high 
school Gym. All proceeds will be donated to TROSA, a non-profit organization that helps people with 
substance abuse issues get back on their feet. The two bands playing are Map the Sky and Molly 
Mayhem. Tickets are $5 at the door; bring your friends and family! 
 
Voyager Seniors Choose Public Service -- Firefighting 
As many of our seniors head off to college, three friends are answering vocations to public service. Cole 
Leimone, Tyler Crews, and Jackson Kimbrough began as volunteers with Bahama Volunteer Fire Rescue 
two and a half years ago.  Cole described their friendships forged at the station as his inspiration to 
become a professional firefighter. While still in high school, Cole responded to as many fire calls as 
possible and helped around the station during down times.  Cole already has begun working towards 
professional fire fighter certification, having completed 1403 certification and Hazardous Materials 
Responder, at Durham Tech. through Career and College Promise.  Although Jackson is heading off to 
Chowan University on Lacrosse scholarship, Cole and Tyler will head to the Fire Academy, where Carl 
Randle will join them.  Cole anticipates completing his EMT Certification and remaining requirements to 
be a professional fire fighter.  These friends hope to find permanent employment at a station in Durham, 
Raleigh, or Chapel Hill.   
 
Pictured below - Jackson Kimbrough (Heading to Chowan University on a Lacrosse Scholarship), Tyler 
Crews, and Cole Leiomone, future career firefighters.  Not pictured - Carl Randle. 
 

http://voyageracademy.net/ccp/


 
 
 
--  
Charles Nolan, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Voyager Academy High School 
4302 Ben Franklin Blvd 
Durham, NC 27704 
phone (919)433-3301 ext 6 
fax (919)620-0554 
website: http://voy ageracademy.net 
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